COASTAL QUILT\% MEETING

June 15, 2006
Maravilla

Attending: Janet Berlin, Ky Easton, Barb Postma, Judy McCartney, Marilyn
Martin, Dorothy Fitch, JoAnn Dovgin, Laura Nanna, Oleta Bennett, Kathy Rose.

The June Board meeting was called to order by President Betty Kelley at 7:06 pm.

The minutes were approved by a motion by Ky Easton and seconded by Janet
Berlin.

Treasurer’s Report (attached.) Marilyn Martin reported that the miscellaneous
expense category covers the supplies for I Madronnari. It was suggested that
Marlene Pearson be offered two free workshops to show the guild’s appreciation for
her many years of volunteering for the guild’s I Madronnari artwork. JoAnne
Dovgin so moved and Oleta seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous.

Announcements: Laura Nanna will sell tie fabric at the next general meeting to
benefit the library.

Dorothy Fitch discussed covering the back table at the Community Center
with padding and ironing board fabric for workshop use. Barb Postma made a
motion to obtain the materials for the next workshop. Marilyn Martin seconded,
and the vote was unanimous.

Community Projects: One hundred quilts have been received thus far, but, JoAnne
Dovgin stated, the flow of donations has slowed assumedly because the show and
challenge quilt submission date is fast approaching. She stated that the quality of
the donations has been very good.

Programs: Janet Berlin reported that the August meeting will consist of
demonstration centers. Six tables will be set up around the room. Members
entering will be given a number from 1 to 6 which will be the designation of their
first demonstration location. Each session will last about 10 minutes each during
which guild members will present techniques such as painting on silk, postcard
construction, appliqué using freezer paper. No library books will be on display so
the library area may be available.

Oppeortunity Quilt: Betty stated that the appraisal of the quilt is now complete.

SCCQG: Oleta Bennett reported that California teachers will be present at the
meeting at Long Beach on Saturday, July 15.

2006 Quilt Show: Oleta reported good progress. On the first of July, on-half of the
fee is due to Earl Warren Showgrounds. Submission applications for the show are
due at the August general meeting.



Publicity: Kathy Rose reported the Santa Barbara Central Library will present a
display of quilts.

Letters have been sent to the Solvang and Carpinteria Chambers of
Commerece for permission to display our quilt show information.

Showtime Quilters Guide, a directory for shows and quilt shops, will provide
a free full page for our show. The link for WRBQ is WRBQ.com

Posters are not finished, but July first is the deadline.

The Opportunity quilt will be published in the Carpinteria paper.

Santa Barbara magazine is publishing an article about the guild in its next
edition.

Discussion and further announcements: Betty announced that there will be a July
board meeting but none in August.

Kathy suggested that a News Press and/or a KEYT reporter be invited to one
of our general meetings.

Tickcity.com is now on our website.

It was also suggested that September’s meeting be designated for the
challenge quilt showing since it is just prior to the quilt show.

Janet moved and JoAnn seconded to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was
adjourned at 8:01 pm

Respectfully submitted, Barb Postma



